T6 M5

Crawford, Denise (UTC)

From: Ingram, Penny (UTC)

Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 1:40 PM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: Spokane Valley Solid Waste Collection Management
Attachments: Letters re Ord Amendment for Solid Waste.pdf

Can you post this in certificates please. Thank you.

This e-mail states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and are
not intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should circumstances
change or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff’s opinions are not binding on the
commission.

Sincerely,

Penny L. Ingram | Regulatory Analyst
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission, Regulatory Services Division
P.O.Box 47250 | 1300S. Evergreen Park Dr SW, Olympia, WA 98504
ph: 360.664.1242 | pingram@utc.wa.gov | fax: 360-586-1150

From: Erik Lamb [mailto:elamb@spokanevalley.org]

Sent: Thursday, October 23, 2014 11:16 AM

To: Ingram, Penny (UTC)

Subject: Spokane Valley Solid Waste Collection Management

Hi.Penny,

We have spoken in the past and you have been very helpful answering questions regarding the City of Spokane Valley
assuming control of its solid waste collection haulers. The City has finally negotiated contracts with Waste Management
and Sunshine Disposal to extend the services currently being provided under the City’s franchises for another 3 years
until March, 2018.

As you are aware, the City provided the UTC notice of those franchises in 2008 pursuant to the letters I've
attached. However, since those franchises were unique in that the UTC maintained oversight over the haulers, | wanted
to check with you to determine what, if anything, the City needs to do at this time to notify the UTC that the City will

completely assume control through the contracts.

The Council is considering the contracts on November 4, and assuming the Council approves the contracts, they will be
effective November 17, 2014.

Please contact me to discuss what the City needs to provide to the UTC at this time.

Thank you,



Erik

Erik J. Lamb

Deputy City Attorney

City of Spokane Valley
11707 East Sprague Avenue
Suite 103

Spokane Valley, WA 99206
Phone: (509) 720-5030

Fax: (509) 688-0299

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this email and any accompanying attachment(s) is
intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may be confidential and/or privileged. If any reader of
this communicatiou is not the intended recipient, unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is strictly prohibited,
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender
by return email, and delete the original message and all copies from your system. Thank you.




